
Update on Helen

Written by Chris Perver
Tuesday, 23 October 2007 13:47

I received this update on my friend Helen from her sister, regarding her physical condition
following her car accident in Kalene, Zambia. Praise God that she is doing well, and will be
coming home soon. Thank you to all who prayed for her, your prayers have been answered. 

Hi Chris

I spoke to mum on Thursday evening. Everything is going very well with Helen. She is hoping to
be home by next weekend (i.e. this one coming). The hip operation went very well and they just
want to come home now, although everyone in Johannesburg has been lovely and they've been
really well looked after. I expect it was rather jolly on Saturday after S.Africa won the rugby....! I
will ring them again later this week but unless anything else goes wrong they should be
returning as soon as they can get on a flight.

Hope this helps

Lorraine 
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